
 

 

 

Our Ref: AMR Let Yr 11 Parents Eve  

17th September 2025 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Year 11 Parents’ Evening, Thursday, 2nd October 2025 

You are warmly invited to the Year 11 Parents’ Evening on Thursday, 2nd October from 3.45pm - 6.45pm to 
discuss your child's progress with their teachers to ensure the best outcome for your child's GCSE results and 
have as many options as possible for their future. The evening offers an important opportunity to find out 
how to support your child’s learning at home and identify areas where they may need additional support as 
they head towards final exams.  

The year 11 parents' evening is early in the school year, so that we can share with you important information 
about how best to support your child’s progress in this important year. 

Appointment booking  
Appointment bookings will open from 6.00pm on Thursday, 18th September. When you book an 
appointment, you can select from a face-to-face meeting at CCHS or a virtual appointment on our 
SchoolCloud system. Please click here to book. For a guide on how to attend a virtual meeting, please click 
here. Bookings will close at midday on Thursday, 2nd October.  
 
Appointments will be 5 minutes in length to allow for as many parents and carers as possible to speak to their 
child's teachers.  Please be aware that neither the teacher nor the parent will be able to extend this beyond 
the scheduled appointment length, in which case, if there are further questions, a follow-up email or 
telephone conversation with the teacher might be appropriate. If you wish to arrange an additional 
conversation, please contact admin@cchs.school and include the teacher's name.  
 
Sigma Sixth 
Representatives from Sigma Sixth, the school's vibrant and successful sixth-form college, will also be present 

at CCHS to provide information on the college and advise on course options. Further help and information 

on post-16 pathways will also be available, notably around the collaborative VI6 (Six Six) provision that CCHS 

has developed. 

Year 11 Reports 

You will receive a reprint of your child's most recent report via email to remind you of your child's predicted 

grades and their attitude to learning marks prior to the summer holiday. This may have changed slightly since 

then, so please discuss this with your child's teachers. The next updated report will be sent out after the first 

round of Mock exams. 

 

https://clactoncountyhigh.schoolcloud.co.uk/
https://support.parentseveningsystem.co.uk/article/801-video-parents-how-to-attend-appointments-over-video-call
https://support.parentseveningsystem.co.uk/article/801-video-parents-how-to-attend-appointments-over-video-call
mailto:admin@cchs.school


Revision guides - school shop 

There will be the opportunity to purchase revision guides from our school shop at the Parents' Evening.  We 

are a cashless school, and all purchases will be card only.  We aim to pass on our bulk buying savings to you. 

Logistics 

Maths, and Science appointments will be held in the School’s main hall.  All other activities will be in the 

Clouds restaurant area. 

Please enter and leave the school through the Walton Road gates. As you approach the front of the school 

proceed around to the right and enter through the student entrance, and left towards the Clouds Restaurant. 

Parking on the school site will be minimal. If you park on Walton Road, please be considerate of our 

neighbours.  

We look forward to seeing you on Thursday, 2nd October, and hope that you have an informative and 

successful evening.  If you have any feedback following the evening, please let me know. 

 

Refreshments will be available, and colleagues from the Year 11 Pastoral Team will be on hand to provide 

any assistance.  

 

Yours faithfully 

Mr A Martin  

Assistant Headteacher 

 

 


